
 

 

Report from the FS Planning & Budget Committee (P&BC)  
September 7, 2022 

 
A. P&BC has not had any meetings since the July Faculty Senate meeting.   

 
B. P&BC has no new or revised academic or center proposals before the Committee.   

 
C. P&BC is awaiting the 2022-2023 academic year charge by the Faculty Senate, the appointment 

of 3 committee members by the incoming Faculty Senate President, and P&BC election of its 
Chair for this next academic year. 
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